
Dear Parents, 

We hope that you and your families are doing well and getting through this difficult year.  The 

Before School and After School program has made changes this year to keep everyone safe and 

the children have had a wonderful time. 

Many of you have been asking about our program for the 2021-2022 school year which we are 

gearing up for. As you may know, our program is self-sustaining and is not supported by 

taxpayer dollars.  While many other programs in our area added additional COVID fees, we did 

not.  Moving forward, in order to remain sustainable, we are making the following changes for 

the 2021-2022 school year and beyond. 

1. Registration is non-refundable and will be $50 per child. 

2. Children must be registered for a minimum of 2 hours in the morning or 2 hours in the 

afternoon.  

3. Rates will be as follows: 

a. For 2 hours in the morning - $15 

b. For 2 hours in the afternoon - $15 

c. For 3 hours in the afternoon - $22 

4. There will no longer be a sibling discount. 

5. Extra hour fees will remain at $10. 

6. There will be a 10% discount for paying in full. 

 

The schedule that you choose when you register will need to remain in effect for the first half of 

the school year.  In December, you can submit your changes for January 2, 2022. 

Registration will start on May 17, 2021 and will continue on a first come, first served basis, As 

in previous years, there will be a cap on the amount of children attending each day. Registration 

this year will be handled by Family ID, an online system.  In the next several weeks I will be 

sending out additional information about the registration system. 

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns that you may have.  Have a 

great day! 

Cheryl Dender 

Child Care Director 

 

 


